
 
 

General Public Comments /  

The public comment period was posted on Travel Oregon’s website and open from Jan 28, 2022 to Feb 
11, 2022 at 4:00 p.m.  
https://industry.traveloregon.com/about/strategic-plan/2022-2031-transformational-strategic-plan/ 

 

Written Comments:  

- Name: Julie Mason   
Region: Portland Region   
Comment: In Washington county, east of Portland, I would like to suggest that there be some 
way to get a couple of really nice RV travel parks started. Currently there are none. Many 
people, including myself, travel to parts of the country where we can stop and explore an area 
for a few days and/or visit with friends or relatives. These should be nice parks, with no people 
"living" in them. It would be my preference to have them privately owned, however, many RV 
parks are city/county owned and operated.  
And on that note, our state parks are becoming out of date for current RV's and need to be 
updated and expanded where possible.   
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